
NOTE: The information contained in this Bulletin is intended solely for the use of employees of WFG National Title 
Insurance Company, its title insurance agents and approved attorneys. Disclosure to any other person is expressly 
prohibited unless approved in writing by the WFG National Title Insurance Company’s Underwriting Department. 

The Agent may be held responsible for any loss sustained as a result of the failure to follow the standards set 
forth above. 

 

 

 

 
To: All Florida Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company  
From: WFG Underwriting Department 
Date: August 27, 2020  
Bulletin No.: FL 2020-20 
Subject: Agent Data Call Due September 1, 2020 
 

This is a reminder that the Florida Department of Financial Services’ agreement to delay 
enforcement of the Agent Data Call ends September 1, 2020.  Therefore, your Data Call is due 
on or before September 1, 2020.   
 
When preparing your Data Call, make sure to use the new Data Call template issued by OIR 
earlier this year which was referenced in WFG Bulletin No. FL 2020-05.  
 
The Data Call does not apply to attorney agents unless the attorney is operating a corporate 
title agency. 
 
 
 
Click on this link for a copy of the new Data Call Template 

https://wfgunderwriting.com/wp-content/uploads/filebase/florida/bulletins/FL%202020-05%20Revised%20Data%20Call%20Template%20for%20Agents,%20FLTA%20Newsletter.pdf
https://wfgcloud.com/secureStore/index.php/s/JfJiEfWr6YgYudn/download

